
 

  

     
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-266 30th June 2021 
 

 

This has been recommended to me by NHS Informatics, as they have 
been unable to access some information.  

 
I am litigating against a Consultant Oncologist (based at Velindre) who 

told me she was referring me for a lifesaving hysterectomy, but then 
didn’t and wrote something completely different in the notes.  

 
I didn’t get my life saving hysterectomy and I am terminally ill as a 

result of this neglect.  
 

I understand that there is a policy in place to prevent Consultants 
making this sort of glaring error in light of various inquiries into 

Shipman etc. 
 

I need a copy of this policy-it will be something like an MDT policy for 

cancer patients 
The Health Board does not have a policy specifically for this instance.  However, 

we have a procedure managed by the Multi-Disciplinary Team which is attached. 
 

Also please find attached our Records Management Code of Practice and Clinical 
Record Keeping Policy. 

 
For Velindre University NHS Trust specific information you will need to contact 

them direct via the following link: Freedom of information - Velindre University 
NHS Trust 

 

https://velindre.nhs.wales/about-us/publications/freedom-of-information/
https://velindre.nhs.wales/about-us/publications/freedom-of-information/

